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Human Rights in the Age of Platforms Rikke Frank Jorgensen 2019-11-19 Scholars
from across law and internet and media studies examine the human rights
implications of today's platform society. Today such companies as Apple,
Facebook, Google, Microsoft, and Twitter play an increasingly important role in
how users form and express opinions, encounter information, debate, disagree,
mobilize, and maintain their privacy. What are the human rights implications of
an online domain managed by privately owned platforms? According to the Guiding
Principles on Business and Human Rights, adopted by the UN Human Right Council
in 2011, businesses have a responsibility to respect human rights and to carry
out human rights due diligence. But this goal is dependent on the willingness
of states to encode such norms into business regulations and of companies to
comply. In this volume, contributors from across law and internet and media
studies examine the state of human rights in today's platform society. The
contributors consider the “datafication” of society, including the economic
model of data extraction and the conceptualization of privacy. They examine
online advertising, content moderation, corporate storytelling around human
rights, and other platform practices. Finally, they discuss the relationship
between human rights law and private actors, addressing such issues as private
companies' human rights responsibilities and content regulation. Contributors
Anja Bechmann, Fernando Bermejo, Agnès Callamard, Mikkel Flyverbom, Rikke Frank
Jørgensen, Molly K. Land, Tarlach McGonagle, Jens-Erik Mai, Joris van Hoboken,
Glen Whelan, Jillian C. York, Shoshana Zuboff, Ethan Zuckerman Open access
edition published with generous support from Knowledge Unlatched and the Danish
Council for Independent Research.
Ubiquity Jacob W. Lewis 2021-12-15 From its invention to the internet age,
photography has been considered universal, pervasive, and omnipresent. This
anthology of essays posits how the question of when photography came to be
everywhere shapes our understanding of all manner of photographic media.
Whether looking at a portrait image on the polished silver surface of the
daguerreotype, or a viral image on the reflective glass of the smartphone, the
experience of looking at photographs and thinking with photography is
inseparable from the idea of ubiquity—that is, the apparent ability to be
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everywhere at once. While photography’s distribution across cultures today is
undeniable, the insidious logics and pervasive myths that have governed its
spread demand our critical attention, now more than ever.
Investigation Of Competition In Digital Markets United States Congress
2020-10-06 In June 2019, the Committee on the Judiciary initiated a bipartisan
investigation into the state of competition online, spearheaded by the
Subcommittee on Antitrust, Commercial and Administrative Law. As part of a topto-bottom review of the market, the Subcommittee examined the dominance of
Amazon, Apple, Facebook, and Google, and their business practices to determine
how their poweraffects our economy and our democracy. Additionally, the
Subcommittee performed a review of existing antitrust laws, competition
policies, and current enforcement levels to assess whether they areadequate to
address market power and anticompetitive conduct in digital markets. Over the
course of our investigation, we collected extensive evidence from these
companies aswell as from third parties-totaling nearly 1.3 million documents.
We held seven hearings to review the effects of market power online-including
on the free and diverse press, innovation, and privacy-and a final hearing to
examine potential solutions to concerns identified during the investigation and
to inform this Report's recommendations. A year after initiating the
investigation, we received testimony from the Chief ExecutiveOfficers of the
investigated companies: Jeff Bezos, Tim Cook, Mark Zuckerberg, and Sundar
Pichai. For nearly six hours, we pressed for answers about their business
practices, including about evidence concerning the extent to which they have
exploited, entrenched, and expanded their power over digitalmarkets in
anticompetitive and abusive ways. Their answers were often evasive and nonresponsive, raising fresh questions about whether they believe they are beyond
the reach of democratic oversight. Although these four corporations differ in
important ways, studying their business practices hasrevealed common problems
The Disruptor's Agenda Charlene Li 2019-06-11 Many companies make disruption
their goal. They believe that if they develop the right innovation, they will
disrupt their markets forever and drive the kind of growth worthy of a magazine
cover story. But as bestselling author Charlene Li explains, that's not how
disruption works. Disruption doesn't create growth; instead, growth creates
disruption. Growth is always hard, and disruptive growth is exponentially
harder. It requires companies to make tough decisions in the face of daunting
uncertainties: Should we bet our company's future on next-generation customers
or today's reliable ones? Should we abandon our current business model for an
entirely new one? Making bold changes demands bold leadership and, often,
massive cultural transformation. Over the years, Li has seen some organizations
beat the odds and succeed at becoming disruptive: Adobe, ING Bank, Nokia,
Southern New Hampshire University, and T-Mobile, among them. Their stories make
it clear that organizations don't have to be tech start-ups or have the latest
innovations to transform. What they need to do is develop a disruptive mindset
that permeates every aspect of the organization. Li lays out how to do so by
focusing on three elements: a strategy designed to meet the needs of future
customers; leadership that creates a movement to drive and sustain
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transformation; and a culture that thrives on disruptive change. Drawing on
interviews with some of the most audacious people driving disruptive
transformation today, Li will inspire leaders at all levels to answer the call
to lead disruptive transformation in their organizations, communities, and
society.
The Facebook Effect David Kirkpatrick 2011-02 An insider's history of the
online social network traces the collaborations and conflicts among its
founders, the personalities that shaped its development, and the ways in which
the site has become an integral part of contemporary culture.
Business Ethics Stephen M. Byars 2018-09-24
Becoming Steve Jobs Brent Schlender 2015-03-24 The #1 New York Times
bestselling biography of how Steve Jobs became the most visionary CEO in
history. Becoming Steve Jobs breaks down the conventional, one-dimensional view
of Steve Jobs that he was half-genius, half-jerk from youth, an irascible and
selfish leader who slighted friends and family alike. Becoming Steve Jobs
answers the central question about the life and career of the Apple cofounder
and CEO: How did a young man so reckless and arrogant that he was exiled from
the company he founded become the most effective visionary business leader of
our time, ultimately transforming the daily life of billions of people? Drawing
on incredible and sometimes exclusive access, Schlender and Tetzeli tell a
different story of a real human being who wrestled with his failings and
learned to maximize his strengths over time. Their rich, compelling narrative
is filled with stories never told before from the people who knew Jobs best,
including his family, former inner circle executives, and top people at Apple,
Pixar and Disney, most notably Tim Cook, Jony Ive, Eddy Cue, Ed Catmull, John
Lasseter, Robert Iger and many others. In addition, Schlender knew Jobs
personally for 25 years and draws upon his many interviews with him, on and off
the record, in writing the book. He and Tetzeli humanize the man and explain,
rather than simply describe, his behavior. Along the way, the book provides
rich context about the technology revolution we've all lived through, and the
ways in which Jobs changed our world. A rich and revealing account, Becoming
Steve Jobs shows us how one of the most colorful and compelling figures of our
times was able to combine his unchanging, relentless passion with an evolution
in management style to create one of the most valuable and beloved companies on
the planet.
Encyclopedia of Sport Management Pedersen, Paul M. 2021-12-14 Bringing together
preeminent international researchers, emerging scholars and practitioners, Paul
M. Pedersen presents the comprehensive Encyclopedia of Sport Management,
offering detailed entries for the critical concepts and topics in the field.
The Indigo Book Christopher Jon Sprigman 2017-07-11 This public domain book is
an open and compatible implementation of the Uniform System of Citation.
The Age of Surveillance Capitalism Shoshana Zuboff 2019-01-15 The challenges to
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humanity posed by the digital future, the first detailed examination of the
unprecedented form of power called "surveillance capitalism," and the quest by
powerful corporations to predict and control our behavior. In this masterwork
of original thinking and research, Shoshana Zuboff provides startling insights
into the phenomenon that she has named surveillance capitalism. The stakes
could not be higher: a global architecture of behavior modification threatens
human nature in the twenty-first century just as industrial capitalism
disfigured the natural world in the twentieth. Zuboff vividly brings to life
the consequences as surveillance capitalism advances from Silicon Valley into
every economic sector. Vast wealth and power are accumulated in ominous new
"behavioral futures markets," where predictions about our behavior are bought
and sold, and the production of goods and services is subordinated to a new
"means of behavioral modification." The threat has shifted from a totalitarian
Big Brother state to a ubiquitous digital architecture: a "Big Other" operating
in the interests of surveillance capital. Here is the crucible of an
unprecedented form of power marked by extreme concentrations of knowledge and
free from democratic oversight. Zuboff's comprehensive and moving analysis lays
bare the threats to twenty-first century society: a controlled "hive" of total
connection that seduces with promises of total certainty for maximum profit -at the expense of democracy, freedom, and our human future. With little
resistance from law or society, surveillance capitalism is on the verge of
dominating the social order and shaping the digital future -- if we let it.
Big Data and Global Trade Law Mira Burri 2021-07-29 An exploration of the
current state of global trade law in the era of Big Data and AI. This title is
also available as Open Access on Cambridge Core.
Modern Romance Aziz Ansari 2016-06-14 The #1 New York Times Bestseller “An
engaging look at the often head-scratching, frequently infuriating mating
behaviors that shape our love lives.” —Refinery 29 A hilarious, thoughtful, and
in-depth exploration of the pleasures and perils of modern romance from Aziz
Ansari, the star of Master of None and one of this generation’s sharpest
comedic voices At some point, every one of us embarks on a journey to find
love. We meet people, date, get into and out of relationships, all with the
hope of finding someone with whom we share a deep connection. This seems
standard now, but it’s wildly different from what people did even just decades
ago. Single people today have more romantic options than at any point in human
history. With technology, our abilities to connect with and sort through these
options are staggering. So why are so many people frustrated? Some of our
problems are unique to our time. “Why did this guy just text me an emoji of a
pizza?” “Should I go out with this girl even though she listed Combos as one of
her favorite snack foods? Combos?!” “My girlfriend just got a message from some
dude named Nathan. Who’s Nathan? Did he just send her a photo of his penis?
Should I check just to be sure?” But the transformation of our romantic lives
can’t be explained by technology alone. In a short period of time, the whole
culture of finding love has changed dramatically. A few decades ago, people
would find a decent person who lived in their neighborhood. Their families
would meet and, after deciding neither party seemed like a murderer, they would
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get married and soon have a kid, all by the time they were twenty-four. Today,
people marry later than ever and spend years of their lives on a quest to find
the perfect person, a soul mate. For years, Aziz Ansari has been aiming his
comic insight at modern romance, but for Modern Romance, the book, he decided
he needed to take things to another level. He teamed up with NYU sociologist
Eric Klinenberg and designed a massive research project, including hundreds of
interviews and focus groups conducted everywhere from Tokyo to Buenos Aires to
Wichita. They analyzed behavioral data and surveys and created their own online
research forum on Reddit, which drew thousands of messages. They enlisted the
world’s leading social scientists, including Andrew Cherlin, Eli Finkel, Helen
Fisher, Sheena Iyengar, Barry Schwartz, Sherry Turkle, and Robb Willer. The
result is unlike any social science or humor book we’ve seen before. In Modern
Romance, Ansari combines his irreverent humor with cutting-edge social science
to give us an unforgettable tour of our new romantic world.
Your Post Has Been Removed Frederik Stjernfelt 2019-01-01 This open access
monograph argues established democratic norms for freedom of expression should
be implemented on the internet. Moderating policies of tech companies as
Facebook, Twitter and Google have resulted in posts being removed on an
industrial scale. While this moderation is often encouraged by governments - on
the pretext that terrorism, bullying, pornography, "hate speech" and "fake
news" will slowly disappear from the internet - it enables tech companies to
censure our society. It is the social media companies who define what is
blacklisted in their community standards. And given the dominance of social
media in our information society, we run the risk of outsourcing the definition
of our principles for discussion in the public domain to private companies.
Instead of leaving it to social media companies only to take action, the
authors argue democratic institutions should take an active role in moderating
criminal content on the internet. To make this possible, tech companies should
be analyzed whether they are approaching a monopoly. Antitrust legislation
should be applied to bring those monopolies within democratic governmental
oversight. Despite being in different stages in their lives, Anne Mette is in
the startup phase of her research career, while Frederik is one of the most
prolific philosophers in Denmark, the authors found each other in their concern
about Free Speech on the internet. The book was originally published in Danish
as Dit opslag er blevet fjernet - techgiganter & ytringsfrihed. Praise for
'Your Post has been Removed' "From my perspective both as a politician and as
private book collector, this is the most important non-fiction book of the 21st
Century. It should be disseminated to all European citizens. The learnings of
this book and the use we make of them today are crucial for every man, woman
and child on earth. Now and in the future." Jens Rohde, member of the European
Parliament for the Alliance of Liberals and Democrats for Europe "This timely
book compellingly presents an impressive array of information and analysis
about the urgent threats the tech giants pose to the robust freedom of speech
and access to information that are essential for individual liberty and
democratic self-government. It constructively explores potential strategies for
restoring individual control over information flows to and about us.
Policymakers worldwide should take heed!" Nadine Strossen, Professor, New York
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Law School. Author, HATE: Why We Should Resist It with Free Speech, Not
Censorship.
New Concepts for Presence and Availability in Ubiquitous and Mobile Computing
Mirko Fetter 2019-01-24
The Geometry of Type Stephen Coles 2016-07-12 The Geometry of Type explores 100
traditional and modern typefaces in detail, with a full spread devoted to each
entry. Characters from each typeface are enlarged and annotated to reveal key
features, anatomical details, and the finer, often-overlooked elements of type
design, which shows how these attributes affect mood and readability. Sidebar
information lists the designer and foundry, the year of release and the
different weights and styles available, while feature boxes explain the origins
and best uses for each typeface, such as whether it is suitable for running
text or as a display font for headlines. To help the reader spot each typeface
in the wider world, the full character set is shown, and the best letters for
identification are highlighted. This beautiful and highly practical work of
reference for font spotters, designers and users is a close-up celebration of
typefaces and great type design.
Whistleblowing for Change Tatiana Bazzichelli 2021-11-30 The courageous acts of
whistleblowing that inspired the world over the past few years have changed our
perception of surveillance and control in today's information society. But what
are the wider effects of whistleblowing as an act of dissent on politics,
society, and the arts? How does it contribute to new courses of action, digital
tools, and contents? This urgent intervention based on the work of Berlin's
Disruption Network Lab examines this growing phenomenon, offering
interdisciplinary pathways to empower the public by investigating
whistleblowing as a developing political practice that has the ability to
provoke change from within.
BeagleBone Cookbook Mark A. Yoder 2015-04-03 BeagleBone is an inexpensive web
server, Linux desktop, and electronics hub that includes all the tools you need
to create your own projects—whether it’s robotics, gaming, drones, or softwaredefined radio. If you’re new to BeagleBone Black, or want to explore more of
its capabilities, this cookbook provides scores of recipes for connecting and
talking to the physical world with this credit-card-sized computer. All you
need is minimal familiarity with computer programming and electronics. Each
recipe includes clear and simple wiring diagrams and example code to get you
started. If you don’t know what BeagleBone Black is, you might decide to get
one after scanning these recipes. Learn how to use BeagleBone to interact with
the physical world Connect force, light, and distance sensors Spin servo
motors, stepper motors, and DC motors Flash single LEDs, strings of LEDs, and
matrices of LEDs Manage real-time input/output (I/O) Work at the Linux I/O
level with shell commands, Python, and C Compile and install Linux kernels Work
at a high level with JavaScript and the BoneScript library Expand BeagleBone’s
functionality by adding capes Explore the Internet of Things
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Data and Goliath: The Hidden Battles to Collect Your Data and Control Your
World Bruce Schneier 2015-03-02 “Bruce Schneier’s amazing book is the best
overview of privacy and security ever written.”—Clay Shirky “Bruce Schneier’s
amazing book is the best overview of privacy and security ever written.”—Clay
Shirky Your cell phone provider tracks your location and knows who’s with you.
Your online and in-store purchasing patterns are recorded, and reveal if you're
unemployed, sick, or pregnant. Your e-mails and texts expose your intimate and
casual friends. Google knows what you’re thinking because it saves your private
searches. Facebook can determine your sexual orientation without you ever
mentioning it. The powers that surveil us do more than simply store this
information. Corporations use surveillance to manipulate not only the news
articles and advertisements we each see, but also the prices we’re offered.
Governments use surveillance to discriminate, censor, chill free speech, and
put people in danger worldwide. And both sides share this information with each
other or, even worse, lose it to cybercriminals in huge data breaches. Much of
this is voluntary: we cooperate with corporate surveillance because it promises
us convenience, and we submit to government surveillance because it promises us
protection. The result is a mass surveillance society of our own making. But
have we given up more than we’ve gained? In Data and Goliath, security expert
Bruce Schneier offers another path, one that values both security and privacy.
He brings his bestseller up-to-date with a new preface covering the latest
developments, and then shows us exactly what we can do to reform government
surveillance programs, shake up surveillance-based business models, and protect
our individual privacy. You'll never look at your phone, your computer, your
credit cards, or even your car in the same way again.
Fearless Growth Amanda Setili 2017-09-18 Is your company fast, creative, and
adaptable enough to survive in today's volatile world? In our age of
disruption, your company must be agile and courageous—yet it's easy to react to
today's business climate with fear and indecision. Don't make that mistake. To
move quickly and intelligently to the changes unfolding around us, you must be
sure all levels and functions in your businesses are creative and responsive.
Packed with practical examples, tools, and guidance, Fearless Growth provides
new rules to enable your company to adapt faster, move faster, and grow faster.
You will learn how to: Capitalize on uncertainties in your market, rather than
letting them slow you down. Leverage the talent, assets, technology, and data
that exist outside your company. Get in sync with customers, gain early insight
into changing needs, and bring the right solutions to market. Open the
floodgates of employee creativity, empowering employees to respond quickly and
effectively to emerging opportunities.
Modern Monopolies Alex Moazed 2016-05-31 What do Google, Snapchat, Tinder,
Amazon, and Uber have in common, besides soaring market share? They're
platforms - a new business model that has quietly become the only game in town,
creating vast fortunes for its founders while dominating everyone's daily life.
A platform, by definition, creates value by facilitating an exchange between
two or more interdependent groups. So, rather that making things, they simply
connect people. The Internet today is awash in platforms - Facebook is
snapchat-for-nokia-500

7/15

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on December 3, 2022 by guest

responsible for nearly 25 percent of total Web visits, and the Google platform
crash in 2013 took about 40 percent of Internet traffic with it. Representing
the ten most trafficked sites in the U.S., platforms are also prominent over
the globe; in China, they hold the top eight spots in web traffic rankings. The
advent of mobile computing and its ubiquitous connectivity have forever altered
how we interact with each other, melding the digital and physical worlds and
blurring distinctions between "offline" and "online." These platform giants are
expanding their influence from the digital world to the whole economy. Yet, few
people truly grasp the radical structural shifts of the last ten years. In
Modern Monopolies, Alex Moazed and Nicholas L. Johnson tell the definitive
story of what has changed, what it means for businesses today, and how
managers, entrepreneurs, and business owners can adapt and thrive in this new
era.
The Global Smartphone Daniel Miller 2021-05-06 The smartphone is often
literally right in front of our nose, so you would think we would know what it
is. But do we? To find out, 11 anthropologists each spent 16 months living in
communities in Africa, Asia, Europe and South America, focusing on the take up
of smartphones by older people. Their research reveals that smartphones are
technology for everyone, not just for the young. The Global Smartphone presents
a series of original perspectives deriving from this global and comparative
research project. Smartphones have become as much a place within which we live
as a device we use to provide ‘perpetual opportunism’, as they are always with
us. The authors show how the smartphone is more than an ‘app device’ and
explore differences between what people say about smartphones and how they use
them. The smartphone is unprecedented in the degree to which we can transform
it. As a result, it quickly assimilates personal values. In order to comprehend
it, we must take into consideration a range of national and cultural nuances,
such as visual communication in China and Japan, mobile money in Cameroon and
Uganda, and access to health information in Chile and Ireland – all alongside
diverse trajectories of ageing in Al Quds, Brazil and Italy. Only then can we
know what a smartphone is and understand its consequences for people’s lives
around the world.
Digital Entrepreneurship in Africa Nicolas Friederici 2020-07-28 The hope and
hype about African digital entrepreneurship, contrasted with the reality on the
ground in local ecosystems. In recent years, Africa has seen a digital
entrepreneurship boom, with hundreds of millions of dollars poured into tech
cities, entrepreneurship trainings, coworking spaces, innovation prizes, and
investment funds. Politicians and technologists have offered Silicon Valleyinfluenced narratives of boundless opportunity and exponential growth, in which
internet-enabled entrepreneurship allows Africa to "leapfrog" developmental
stages to take a leading role in the digital revolution. This book contrasts
these aspirations with empirical research about what is actually happening on
the ground. The authors find that although the digital revolution has empowered
local entrepreneurs, it does not untether local economies from the continent's
structural legacies.
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The Smartphone Paradox Alan J. Reid 2018-08-21 The Smartphone Paradox is a
critical examination of our everyday mobile technologies and the effects that
they have on our thoughts and behaviors. Alan J. Reid presents a comprehensive
view of smartphones: the research behind the uses and gratifications of
smartphones, the obstacles they present, the opportunities they afford, and how
everyone can achieve a healthy, technological balance. It includes interviews
with smartphone users from a variety of backgrounds, and translates scholarly
research into a conversational tone, making it easy to understand a synthesis
of key findings and conclusions from a heavily-researched domain. All in all,
through the lens of smartphone dependency, the book makes the argument for
digital mindfulness in a device age that threatens our privacy, sociability,
attention, and cognitive abilities.
Social Media in Trinidad Jolynna Sinanan 2017-11-21 Drawing on 15 months of
ethnographic research in one of the most under-developed regions in the
Caribbean island of Trinidad, this book describes the uses and consequences of
social media for its residents. Jolynna Sinanan argues that this semi-urban
town is a place in-between: somewhere city dwellers look down on and villagers
look up to. The complex identity of the town is expressed through uses of
social media, with significant results for understanding social media more
generally. Not elevating oneself above others is one of the core values of the
town, and social media becomes a tool for social visibility; that is, the
process of how social norms come to be and how they are negotiated. Carnival
logic and high-impact visuality is pervasive in uses of social media, even if
Carnival is not embraced by all Trinidadians in the town and results in
presenting oneself and association with different groups in varying ways. The
study also has surprising results in how residents are explicitly non-activist
and align themselves with everyday values of maintaining good relationships in
a small town, rather than espousing more worldly or cosmopolitan values.
The Robotic Process Automation Handbook Tom Taulli 2020-02-28 While Robotic
Process Automation (RPA) has been around for about 20 years, it has hit an
inflection point because of the convergence of cloud computing, big data and
AI. This book shows you how to leverage RPA effectively in your company to
automate repetitive and rules-based processes, such as scheduling,
inputting/transferring data, cut and paste, filling out forms, and search.
Using practical aspects of implementing the technology (based on case studies
and industry best practices), you’ll see how companies have been able to
realize substantial ROI (Return On Investment) with their implementations, such
as by lessening the need for hiring or outsourcing. By understanding the core
concepts of RPA, you’ll also see that the technology significantly increases
compliance – leading to fewer issues with regulations – and minimizes costly
errors. RPA software revenues have recently soared by over 60 percent, which is
the fastest ramp in the tech industry, and they are expected to exceed $1
billion by the end of 2019. It is generally seamless with legacy IT
environments, making it easier for companies to pursue a strategy of digital
transformation and can even be a gateway to AI. The Robotic Process Automation
Handbook puts everything you need to know into one place to be a part of this
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wave. What You'll Learn Develop the right strategy and planDeal with resistance
and fears from employeesTake an in-depth look at the leading RPA systems,
including where they are most effective, the risks and the costsEvaluate an RPA
system Who This Book Is For IT specialists and managers at mid-to-large
companies
Rockonomics Alan Krueger 2020-08-20
Beyond the Gender Binary Alok Vaid-Menon 2020-06-02 Pocket Change Collective
was born out of a need for space. Space to think. Space to connect. Space to be
yourself. And this is your invitation to join us. "Thank God we have Alok. And
I'm learning a thing or two myself."--Billy Porter, Emmy award-winning actor,
singer, and Broadway theater performer "When reading this book, all I feel is
kindness."--Sam Smith, Grammy and Oscar award-winning singer and songwriter
"Beyond the Gender Binary will give readers everywhere the feeling that
anything is possible within themselves"--Princess Nokia, musician and cofounder of the Smart Girl Club "A fierce, penetrating, and empowering call for
change."-- Kirkus Reviews, starred review "An affirming, thoughtful read for
all ages." -- School Library Journal, starred review In Beyond the Gender
Binary, poet, artist, and LGBTQIA+ rights advocate Alok Vaid-Menon
deconstructs, demystifies, and reimagines the gender binary. Pocket Change
Collective is a series of small books with big ideas from today's leading
activists and artists. In this installment, Beyond the Gender Binary, Alok
Vaid-Menon challenges the world to see gender not in black and white, but in
full color. Taking from their own experiences as a gender-nonconforming artist,
they show us that gender is a malleable and creative form of expression. The
only limit is your imagination.
Human Resource Management Robert N. Lussier 2020-11-18 Written for both HRM
majors and non-majors, Human Resource Management: Functions, Applications, and
Skill Development equips students with the skills they need to recruit, select,
train, and develop employees. Best-selling authors Robert N. Lussier and John
R. Hendon explore the important strategic functions that HRM plays in today′s
organizations. A wide variety of applications and exercises keep readers
engaged and help them practice skills they can use in their personal and
professional lives. The Fourth Edition brings all chapters up to date according
to the SHRM 2018 Curriculum Guidebook; expands coverage on topics such as
diversity and inclusion, AI, employee engagement, and pay equity; and features
17 new case studies on a range of organizations, including Starbucks and its
response to the COVID-19 pandemic. This title is accompanied by a complete
teaching and learning package. Contact your SAGE representative to request a
demo. Digital Option / Courseware SAGE Vantage is an intuitive digital platform
that delivers this text’s content and course materials in a learning experience
that offers auto-graded assignments and interactive multimedia tools, all
carefully designed to ignite student engagement and drive critical thinking.
Built with you and your students in mind, it offers simple course set-up and
enables students to better prepare for class. Assignable Video with Assessment
Assignable video (available with SAGE Vantage) is tied to learning objectives
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and curated exclusively for this text to bring concepts to life. Watch a sample
video on social media and hiring. Assignable Self-Assessments Assignable selfassessments (available with SAGE Vantage) allow students to engage with the
material in a more meaningful way that supports learning. LMS Cartridge Import
this title’s instructor resources into your school’s learning management system
(LMS) and save time. Don’t use an LMS? You can still access all of the same
online resources for this title via the password-protected Instructor Resource
Site. Learn more.
No Friend but the Mountains Behrouz Boochani 2019-02-11 Winner of Australia’s
richest literary award, No Friend but the Mountains is Kurdish-Iranian
journalist and refugee Behrouz Boochani’s account of his detainment on
Australia’s notorious Manus Island prison. Composed entirely by text message,
this work represents the harrowing experience of stateless and imprisoned
refugees and migrants around the world. In 2013, Kurdish-Iranian journalist
Behrouz Boochani was illegally detained on Manus Island, a refugee detention
centre off the coast of Australia. He has been there ever since. This book is
the result. Laboriously tapped out on a mobile phone and translated from the
Farsi. It is a voice of witness, an act of survival. A lyric first-hand
account. A cry of resistance. A vivid portrait of five years of incarceration
and exile. Winner of the Victorian Prize for Literature, No Friend but the
Mountains is an extraordinary account — one that is disturbingly representative
of the experience of the many stateless and imprisoned refugees and migrants
around the world. “Our government jailed his body, but his soul remained that
of a free man.” — From the Foreword by Man Booker Prize–winning author Richard
Flanagan
Strategic Digital Transformation Alex Fenton 2019-12-20 Emerging technologies
are having a profound impact upon business as individuals and organisations
increasingly embrace the benefits of the ‘always on’ attitude that digital
technologies produce. The use of the web, apps, cloud storage, GPS and
Internet-connected devices has transformed the way we live, learn, play and
interact – yet how a business can fully benefit from this transformation is not
always clear. In response, this book enables students and business leaders to
take a strategic and sustainable approach to realising the value of digital
technologies. It offers results-driven solutions that successfully transform
organisations into data-driven, people-focused businesses capable of
sustainably competing at a global level. Split across four key parts, the
material moves through understanding digital business to planning, implementing
and assessing digital transformation. The current challenges facing all small
organisations, including limited resources, financial pressures and the lack of
dedicated IT departments, are explored. The authors consider the ways in which
innovation can increase competitive advantage, how innovative business models
can create new opportunities and how a data-driven perspective can release
embedded value within the organisation. Contemporary international case studies
and examples throughout each chapter bridge theory with practical application
and systematically document the patterns of activities that enable success.
This textbook is a vital resource for postgraduate and undergraduate students
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of digital business, innovation and transformation. By showing how to initiate
digital transformation across an organisation, it will prepare business owners,
directors and management of small- and medium-sized businesses to take
strategic advantage of new and emerging technologies to stay ahead of their
competition.
The Accidental Billionaires Ben Mezrich 2009-07-14 NATIONAL BESTSELLER “The
Social Network, the much anticipated movie…adapted from Ben Mezrich’s book The
Accidental Billionaires.” —The New York Times Best friends Eduardo Saverin and
Mark Zuckerberg had spent many lonely nights looking for a way to stand out
among Harvard University’s elite, competitive, and accomplished student body.
Then, in 2003, Zuckerberg hacked into Harvard’s computers, crashed the campus
network, almost got himself expelled, and was inspired to create Facebook, the
social networking site that has since revolutionized communication around the
world. With Saverin’s funding their tiny start-up went from dorm room to
Silicon Valley. But conflicting ideas about Facebook’s future transformed the
friends into enemies. Soon, the undergraduate exuberance that marked their
collaboration turned into out-and-out warfare as it fell prey to the adult
world of venture capitalists, big money, and lawyers.
Youth: Reflection of Universe Pankaj Jagannath Jayswal 2020-05-23 This book is
about youth, have strong potential to success materially as well as
spiritually, facing challenges, obstacles, as a parent, teacher and society,
how it needs to be handled, is the main theme of this book.
E-learning Methodologies Beatrice Ghirardini 2011 The "E-Learning
Methodologies" guide will support professionals involved in the design and
development of e-learning projects and products. The guide reviews the basic
concepts of e-learning with a focus on adult learning, and introduces the
various activities and roles involved in an e-learning project. The guide
covers methodologies and tips for creating interactive content and for
facilitating online learning, as well as some of the technologies used to
create and deliver e-learning.
Imagine Jonah Lehrer 2012 "New York Times" bestselling author Jonah Lehrer
introduces us to musicians, graphic artists, poets, and bartenders to show us
how we can use science to be more imaginative and make our cities, our
companies, and our culture more creative.
Shorefall Robert Jackson Bennett 2020-04-21 As a magical revolution remakes a
city, an ancient evil is awakened in a brilliant novel from the Hugo-nominated
author of Foundryside and the Divine Cities trilogy. “An absolutely wild ride .
. . Foundryside blew me away, and this is a perfect sequel.”—Amal El-Mohtar,
The New York Times Book Review A few years ago, Sancia Grado would’ve happily
watched Tevanne burn. Now, she’s hoping to transform her city into something
new. Something better. Together with allies Orso, Gregor, and Berenice, she’s
about to strike a deadly blow against Tevanne’s cruel robber-baron rulers and
wrest power from their hands for the first time in decades. But then comes a
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terrifying warning: Crasedes Magnus himself, the first of the legendary
hierophants, is about to be reborn. And if he returns, Tevanne will be just the
first place to feel his wrath. Thousands of years ago, Crasedes was an ordinary
man who did the impossible: Using the magic of scriving—the art of imbuing
objects with sentience—he convinced reality that he was something more than
human. Wielding powers beyond comprehension, he strode the world like a god for
centuries, meting out justice and razing empires single-handedly, cleansing the
world through fire and destruction—and even defeating death itself. Like it or
not, it’s up to Sancia to stop him. But to have a chance in the battle to come,
she’ll have to call upon a god of her own—and unlock the door to a scriving
technology that could change what it means to be human. And no matter who wins,
nothing will ever be the same. The awe-inspiring second installment of the
Founders Trilogy, Shorefall returns us to the world Robert Jackson Bennett
created in his acclaimed Foundryside . . . and forges it anew.
Game On! Dustin Hansen 2016-11-22 "A middle-grade nonfiction book about the
history and impact on pop culture of video games"-Digital Entrepreneurship Mariusz Soltanifar 2020-11-13 This open access book
explores the global challenges and experiences related to digital
entrepreneurial activities, using carefully selected examples from leading
companies and economies that shape world business today and tomorrow. Digital
entrepreneurship and the companies steering it have an enormous global impact;
they promise to transform the business world and change the way we communicate
with each other. These companies use digitalization and artificial intelligence
to enhance the quality of decisions and augment their business and customer
operations. This book demonstrates how cloud services are continuing to evolve;
how cryptocurrencies are traded in the banking industry; how platforms are
created to commercialize business, and how, taken together, these developments
provide new opportunities in the digitalized era. Further, it discusses a wide
range of digital factors changing the way businesses operate, including
artificial intelligence, chatbots, voice search, augmented and virtual reality,
as well as cyber threats and data privacy management. “Digitalization mirrors
the Industrial Revolution’s impact. This book provides a complement of
perspectives on the opportunities emanating from such a deep seated change in
our economy. It is a comprehensive collection of thought leadership mapped into
a very useful framework. Scholars, digital entrepreneurs and practitioners will
benefit from this timely work.” Gina O’Connor, Professor of Innovation
Management at Babson College, USA “This book defines and delineates the
requirements for companies to enable their businesses to succeed in a postCOVID19 world. This book deftly examines how to accomplish and achieve digital
entrepreneurship by leveraging cloud computing, AI, IoT and other critical
technologies. This is truly a unique “must-read” book because it goes beyond
theory and provides practical examples.” Charlie Isaacs, CTO of Customer
Connection at Salesforce.com, USA "This book provides digital entrepreneurs
useful guidance identifying, validating and building their venture. The
international authors developed new perspectives on digital entrepreneurship
that can support to create impact ventures.” Felix Staeritz, CEO FoundersLane,
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Member of the World Economic Forum Digital Leaders Board and bestselling author
of FightBack, Germany
#GIRLBOSS Sophia Amoruso 2014-05-06 In the New York Times bestseller that the
Washington Post called “Lean In for misfits,” Sophia Amoruso shares how she
went from dumpster diving to founding one of the fastest-growing retailers in
the world. Amoruso spent her teens hitchhiking, committing petty theft, and
scrounging in dumpsters for leftover bagels. By age twenty-two she had dropped
out of school, and was broke, directionless, and checking IDs in the lobby of
an art school—a job she’d taken for the health insurance. It was in that lobby
that Sophia decided to start selling vintage clothes on eBay. Flash forward to
today, and she’s the founder of Nasty Gal and the founder and CEO of Girlboss.
Sophia was never a typical CEO, or a typical anything, and she’s written
#GIRLBOSS for other girls like her: outsiders (and insiders) seeking a unique
path to success, even when that path is windy as all hell and lined with
naysayers. #GIRLBOSS proves that being successful isn’t about where you went to
college or how popular you were in high school. It’s about trusting your
instincts and following your gut; knowing which rules to follow and which to
break; when to button up and when to let your freak flag fly. “A witty and
cleverly told account . . . It’s this kind of honest advice, plus the humorous
ups and downs of her rise in online retail, that make the book so appealing.”
—Los Angeles Times “Amoruso teaches the innovative and entrepreneurial among us
to play to our strengths, learn from our mistakes, and know when to break a few
of the traditional rules.” —Vanity Fair “#GIRLBOSS is more than a book . . .
#GIRLBOSS is a movement.” —Lena Dunham
The Leadership Experience Richard L. Daft 2022-02-10 Master critical leadership
skills and gain an understanding of the theory needed to become an effective
business leader in today’s turbulent times with Richard Daft's THE LEADERSHIP
EXPERIENCE, 8E. In this edition you explore the latest thinking in leadership
theory and contemporary practices in organizations throughout the world. New
content addresses emerging topics from how to lead agile, hybrid and remote
work teams to establishing a growth mindset, encouraging mindfulness and
embracing diversity. New discussions also examine moral awareness, optimism
bias, leading with grit, the leader's responsibility to followers, creating a
healthy culture and collective activism. You find approximately 30 brief real
leader examples in each chapter as well as new Put It Into Practice short
exercises and more than 32 new experiential exercises in this edition. Unique
insights behind actual leadership decisions make this edition truly come alive
as you enhance your understanding and strengthen your leadership skills.
Important Notice: Media content referenced within the product description or
the product text may not be available in the ebook version.
Private Empire Steve Coll 2012-05-01 From the award-winning and bestselling
author of Ghost Wars and Directorate S, an “extraordinary” and “monumental”
exposé of Big Oil (The Washington Post) Includes a profile of current Secretary
of State and former chairman and chief executive of ExxonMobil, Rex Tillerson
In this, the first hard-hitting examination of ExxonMobil—the largest and most
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powerful private corporation in the United States—Steve Coll reveals the true
extent of its power. Private Empire pulls back the curtain, tracking the
corporation’s recent history and its central role on the world stage, beginning
with the Exxon Valdez accident in 1989 and leading to the Deepwater Horizon oil
spill in the Gulf of Mexico in 2010. The action spans the globe—featuring
kidnapping cases, civil wars, and high-stakes struggles at the Kremlin—and the
narrative is driven by larger-than-life characters, including corporate legend
Lee “Iron Ass” Raymond, ExxonMobil’s chief executive until 2005, and current
chairman and chief executive Rex Tillerson, President-elect Donald Trump's
nomination for Secretary of State. A penetrating, news-breaking study, Private
Empire is a defining portrait of Big Oil in American politics and foreign
policy.
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